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May 28, 2020 

 

Dear Members, 

 

Franklin Street has put in place plans to reopen and operate according to the 

guidance of the Centers for Disease Control (CDC) as Louisiana state officials began 

lifting orders.  As concerns regarding the corona virus continue, we should remember 

not to react out of fear, but use our faith, wisdom, and common sense to help the 

work of the Lord at Franklin continue during these challenging times.   

Remember – God is with us! 

 

What follows are our best practices for Franklin Street: 

1. Sunday morning worship service will resume at 10am on June 7, 2020, under 

strict physical distancing protocols.   

2. Sunday Spanish worship service will resume at 3:30pm on June 7, 2020 

under strict physical distancing protocols. 

3. ALL other services of the church are canceled until further notice. 

4. The church building will be thoroughly disinfected before each worship 

service with the product Readiquat (Essential Industries). 

5. Non-contact thermometers will be used to take temperatures. 

6. There will be hand sanitizer stations at each entrance of the building for 

members and visitors to use when entering and exiting the building.  

7. It is mandatory that all members and visitors wear a mask when entering the 

building and during worship service.  Masks will be provided to those that 

don’t have one.   

8. Every other row of seating will be used in the sanctuary to satisfy the physical 

distancing protocol.    

9. There will be a “No Physical Touch” policy: 

a. Communion will be provided to each member upon entering the 

building and each person will be responsible for their trash. 

b. Members are asked to place their Offering in a Collection Box.  

c. We will use the big screen in lieu of songbooks. 

10. Sunday sermons will continue on our website and we are hopeful to have 

video streaming of the sermon online very soon. 

11. Please stay home if you are high risk or have symptoms of illness.     

May God Bless the Franklin Street Church of Christ 

The Elders   

 

 

 

 

 


